

Thomas A. Cappo President tcappo@nabetlocal11.org

March 10, 2014

TO: ALL NABET-CWA LOCAL 11 MEMBERS

Dear Members:

AFL-CIO-CLC • Local 11 www.nabetlocal11.org

We are very pleased to announce the continuation and expansion of the Local 11 Scholarship Award Program.

The Local 11 Executive Board has voted to approve a total of 45 new and renewed scholarships, available to our members' children, or members themselves. Each scholarship is in the amount of \$500.00 per year, for four years, for a total award of \$2,000.00. Winners have up to five years to use the award. These scholarships were awarded to the applicants, at our annual Shop Stewards dinner on March 6, 2014.

The winners of the new scholarships are:

NICOLE AMORAL JESSICA LAVITOL

GABRIELLA CAPPO AVA-LYNN LOWEN

SAMANTHA CHESNEY LAURA PHILLIPS

JACK CURCIO JONAS RAIDER

RACHEL FRIEDMAN MICHAEL RAY

REED GARDNER ANDREW ROENNAU

KYLE JANKOWSKI SAMANTHA SHULTIS

JANEE KEYES JOSEPH TARANTINO

CHRISTIE LAMPEDUSA ARIA VITALE

TAYLOR LAVAN DANIEL ZIDER

Fraternally,

Thomas A. Cappo President

